
 

 

 
 
 
 
MHa/CPi 
 
 
Thursday 7th January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The DfE is offering an increased mobile data allowance for students who are having to use mobile 
broadband to access learning resources during the lockdown.   
 
The school can apply for this on your behalf if you require this service.  Currently the only mobile 
phone providers that are offering this service are listed below, more mobile providers are expected 
to join in the coming days: 
 

EE, Sky Mobile, SMARTY, Tesco Mobile, Three, Virgin Mobile 
 

The exact details of what you will receive on each of the above networks is available on the 
government website here: https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/guide-to-collecting-mobile-
information/telling-about-offer 
 
You will receive a text message from your mobile provider when the free data has been activated.  
The data can also be used if you connect the phone to another device such as a laptop. 
The DfE’s privacy statement regarding who we will share your data with is available here: 
https://get-help-with-tech.education.gov.uk/guide-to-collecting-mobile-information/privacy 
 
In order to apply for the extra data, you will need to fill in the form here, this is accessed through 
your child’s email account: 
http://uvhs.uk/dfe-mobile-network-offer-form  
 
 
 
Kind Regards 

 
Mr M Hardwick 
Headteacher  
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